
Thank you very much 

for the stamps that you send to the Stamp Ministry!  

The income from their sale goes to support 

preparation, publishing, and distribution of a 

Spanish language curriculum for Sunday Schools.  

More than 50 lesson series have been published and 

are being used in churches in 40 different 

denominations in Spanish-speaking countries in 

Latin America, Spain and even in the USA. 

In July of 2018, the ALLIANCE STAMP MINISTRY with 

GOD’S help, reached ONE MILLION DOLLARS!!! 

Since then, in 2019 the ministry earned $40,000. 

Even with the work shut down for two months, 

$8,000 has been netted through April, 2020! 

TO GOD BE THE GLORY!  

It is very helpful if you are able to send the stamps 

already trimmed and sorted.  This lightens the load 

of the team that faithfully works in this ministry at 

Shell Point Village.  You can call me with questions.   

We have a DVD available for you to share the Stamp 

Ministry with your church, family, and friends.  It’s 

yours to keep for a donation of $5 which helps offset 

the costs of production and mailing. 

Thank you for serving the Lord 

with us!  Treva Crump 

Questions: 239-561-4168 Evenings 

Alliance Stamp Ministry 

15000 Shell Point Blvd. 

Fort Myers, FL  33908 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Sunday School materials that the 
Stamp Ministry has helped to produce. 
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